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To: Joanne Rohrig, City Clerk &/

AT
From: Barbara Brown, Inland Wetlands Clerk/’ /u/ff“’k
Date: April 11, 2019

Re: Cancelation of the April 17, 2019 Regular Meeting of the Milford Inland
Wetlands Agency

The Regular Meeting of the Inland Wetlands Agency scheduled for April 17,
2019 has been canceled.

The next Regular Meeting will be Wednesday, May 1, 2019.



